
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 106/2024 

HARBOUR ROAD 

PAGET PARISH 

EMERGENCY ROAD CLOSURE 

FOR 

VEHICLE EXTRACTION FROM HAMILTON HARBOUR 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 19TH, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that an emergency road 

closure will take place on Thursday, September 19th, 2024 on Harbour Road in Paget parish. 

The road closure will commence on Harbour Road from Harvey Road to Highwood Lane to 

allow for the placement of a crane to distract a submerged vehicle from Hamilton Harbour. 

Harbour Road will be closed from 10 am until the vehicle is removed. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of the Pimental Crane Services representatives with 

barricades, signs, and cones. 

Motorists are advised to use detour route via Middle Road. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 

apologises for any inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, please direct them to Pimentals Crane 

Service at 236-7819. 

Dated this day ) 
�

ptember 2024 

ByOrder __ --------------­
Lt. Cot. The Hon. David A. Burch, QBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 


